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On 5/26/24 at 9:47 p.m. the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office 
responded to a motorcycle vs car accident on Ellis Road, north of 
Madison Street. A motorcycle driven by a 38-year-old male collided into 
the rear of a pickup truck. The driver of the motorcycle was 
transported to a local hospital with serious but non-life-threatening 
injuries. The driver of the pickup truck was not injured.   
 
The Hartford Fire Department, Patient Care EMS, and Minnehaha 
County Emergency Management assisted with this incident.  
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